
From: Weston, Robert, Env. Health
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Unauthorized release report form
Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 7:43:41 AM

Donna,
Yes it is an LOP case.  We are still waiting for a report from the RP; The City of Alameda.  At this
point I am considering just putting everything we have together and transferring it without waiting
for the City.
 
Robert Weston
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
510 567-6781
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged information and/or confidential information only for the
use by the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the
sender by e-mail or by telephone and delete the transmission.

 

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2009 3:21 PM
To: Weston, Robert, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Unauthorized release report form
 
Is this case going to be transferred to LOP?
 
Donna L. Drogos, PE
LOP Program Manager
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
 
510-567-6721
donna.drogos@acgov.org
 
Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this
email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is
strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and
permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.
 
 

From: Weston, Robert, Env. Health 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 8:29 AM
To: 'fbarrantes@ci.alameda.ca.us'
Cc: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Ilacqua, Gino, Env. Health
Subject: Unauthorized release report form
 

mailto:/O=ALCOEXCH/OU=DEPTS/CN=PHRECIPIENTS/CN=RWESTON
mailto:donna.drogos@acgov.org
blocked::blocked::mailto:donna.drogos@acgov.org
blocked::blocked::http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm


Flavio,
I am attaching the form you are required to complete and submit as a result of the overfill/spill at
1616 Fortman Way, Alameda on March 5, 2009.  The requirement to submit this report is listed in
the UST operating permit conditions. 
 
The report is due within 5 working days after the release.  You can find the requirements for the
reporting in California Code of Regulations Title 23, section 2650.
 
Regards,
 
Robert Weston
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
510 567-6781
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged information and/or confidential information only for the
use by the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the
sender by e-mail or by telephone and delete the transmission.


